
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

 

I am requesting $7.6 million in funding for the Minneapolis American Indian Center – All Roads 

Campaign project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Minneapolis American Indian Center, located 

at 1530 East Franklin Avenue, Minneapolis, MN 55404. 

 

The funding would be used for restoring, preserving, and expanding the existing Minneapolis 

American Indian Center (MAIC) facility. Expanding the current facility from 43,486 square feet 

to 65,062 square feet upon completion of the project. The project is appropriate use for tax 

dollars as it would benefit one of the largest urban Indian populations in the country that resides 

in my district, and a center that appropriately reflects the strength and provides resources to the 

Indian community.   

 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Member of Congress 

April 26, 2021 


